
Plymouth County Sheriff's Department 

Attorney I Client Teleconference Procedures 

SJC Order 12926 

Attorneys wishing to schedule a teleconference with their clients should send their 

request by email to: dpinto@pcsdma.org 

• The email must contain the name of the client, the attorney's telephone

number, and a preferred range of times for the teleconference.

• Please make every effort to send your email requests prior to 3pm, so that

the Department can set up the call in the preferred range of times.

• Email requests should originate from a law office email address.

• Attorneys wishing to add their cellphone numbers to the attorney/ client

privileged call list should forward such requests to the email address listed

above. Such requests are subject to Department verification.

• Issues involving scheduling conflicts or special requests will be handled on

an individual case basis.

• Attorney-client calls are privileged and are not monitored or recorded.




